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Shane Deruwe
85021 Hudson Bay Rd
Milton-Freewater, OR 97862

Mr. Deruwe:
The Umatilla County Board of Commissioners will be holding a public hearing on Wednesday, May 6, 2020, regarding the legalization of a portion of County road # 717, Butler Grade Road. The road as-travelled and used for over 10 years does not conform to the location of the road as described in County records. We are seeking the legalization process to fix the legal right-of-way over the current physical location of the road.
Enclosed you will find a copy of the public hearing notice and survey which provides all the necessary details on the proposed legalization. Please take time to examine these documents as this portion of Butler Grade Road abuts your property (6N3313 Tax Lot 300, 310 & 400).
If you have comments but are unable to attend the public hearing, please send them to me via email or standard mail as soon as possible. I will have them included in the road official’s report which will be presented to the Commissioners during the hearing.
Please reach out if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your time and participation.
Respectfully,

Matt Kenny

Enclosures: 	Notice of Public Hearing – legalization of a portion of Butler Grade Road	
			Record of Survey 19-099-C– Legalization Survey 

